
 

 

CNC wants to put University of Coimbra in the first league of universities 
 

 

 
The Center for Neuroscience and Cell Biology of the University of Coimbra (CNC-UC) celebrates 

today, November 26, 30 years. 

 

Within the commemoration of the 3 decades of the center, Luís Pereira de Almeida, CNC-UC 

President, and Ana Luísa Carvalho and Paulo Oliveira, CNC-UC Vice-Presidents, gave an interview to 

Diário de Coimbra, where they discussed topics such as the missions for the Center led by the new 

Board of Directors, the CNC-UC answer to the COVID-19 pandemic, the importance of accomplishing 

30 years of biomedical research, among others. 

 

See the full report on this link. 

 
 

 

Notícias: 
 

Diário de Viseu Online | November 26 (see here) 

Diário de Leiria Online | November 26 (see here) 

Diário de Coimbra Online | November 26 (see here) 

Diário de Coimbra | November 26 (see here) 

Diário de Aveiro Online | November 26 (see here) 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14OuSUDoD0b8C_48DUFqCRrHHQjc5OyOq/view?usp=sharing
https://cnc.mailweld.com/t/t-l-xhlehl-l-uj/
https://cnc.mailweld.com/t/t-l-xhlehl-l-ut/
https://cnc.mailweld.com/t/t-l-xhlehl-l-ui/
https://cnc.mailweld.com/t/t-l-xhlehl-l-ud/
https://cnc.mailweld.com/t/t-l-xhlehl-l-uh/

